

Thursday 10th March

Weekly Newsletter

Diary Dates

Friday 11th March:

Thursday 17th March:

Tues 22nd & Wed 23rd March:

Thursday 24th March:

Friday 25th March:

Tuesday 29th March:

Wednesday 30th March:

Thursday 31st March:

Thursday 31st March:

Friday 1st April:

Wednesday 25th May:

Y5 Enterprise Day—Raising money for Derian House

Year 5 Trip to Brockholes

Parents Evening

Roman Banquet for Year 4

Non- Uniform Day

Year 4 Local visit to release the trout

Class Photographs

Year 4's class Assembly at 2.30pm

Easter Bingo

School Closes for Easter at 2pm.

Year 6 Trip to London and Houses of Parliament









Bringing Learning to Life

KS2 had an assembly about Derian House— Year 5's charity.

They learnt so much about the charity and how their fund raising will be used to support.





y3 Wow Day Stone Age Hunter Gatherers

GO READ

Year 5 & Year 6 use this app to record their reading in school at home.

Parents please log if you listen to your child read.

Please encourage your children to log their reading on here too.

Staff use this app in school to see who is reading at home.

Reading at home is the *most Important* part of home
learning!



YEAR 5 ENTERPRISE ~ Friday 11th March

Year 5 are busy planning their Enterprises for tomorrow. This is part of their PSHE learning about Money.

All money raised will be donated to Derian House which is Year 5's class charity for this year.

PLEASE send your child with a small amount of money to spend on the stalls during Friday afternoon.

The cost of the stalls will be between 50p to £1.

Please bring the correct change if possible!

Thank you for your support!

NFER Tests

Children in Year 2 and Year 3 will be completing NFER tests before Easter. As part of a research project we have been asked to share their data with NFER.

If you are NOT happy for your child's results to be shared please contact Mrs Trainor by Friday 25th March. Thank you.









Friday 25th March is a Non-Uniform Day

In return please send in Easter Eggs or Easter sweets/chocolate.

We will be hosting **Easter Egg Bingo** on Thursday 31st March more details to follow.







Year 4 Roman Banquet Day ~ Thursday 24th March

We would like the children to wear a Roman toga for a Roman banquet as part of our Romans project. This can be kept very simple e.g. a sheet/piece of fabric. Children can wear a t shirt/trousers/leggings underneath.

The children will be learning about Roman food.

Please do not use the path from the car park round past Y3/Y4 as a **short cut entrance**. Historically that gate wasn't used before COVID. It is open as an 'extra exit' from the playground but is a narrow path.

The one way system is no longer in use for the other areas of the school playground.

Thanks for your support.

Parent Governors

The ballot is now complete, thank
you for your votes.
Stephanie Mykolajowki and
Jon Wormald have been re-elected
on to the Governing Board

Extra Curricular Clubs ~ Updates

There will be no clubs (Craft Club, Football Club, Netball Club, STEM Club) W/B 21st March due to Parents Evenings.

STEM CLUB

- The last STEM club for Year 3 and Year 4 will be Tuesday 15th March—Mrs Oliver is leaving Sharples High School.
- We will keep you informed if this will start up again after Easter.

CRAFT CLUB

The last Craft club will be 29th March